Town of Eden

71 Old Schoolhouse Rd

Eden Mills, VT  05653

Minutes of Special Selectboard Meeting

April 20, 2015
The Eden Selectboard held a special meeting at the Whitney Lane bridge site on April 20, 2015.  Present at the meeting were:  Ricky Morin, Dale Tatro, Luke Willey (Ruggiano Engineering), Dan Nelson (Winterset Inc.), Sam Davis (CCS Constructors, Inc.), Nick Manosh (HA Manosh), Richard Griffin (HA Manosh), Phil Abbotts (Blow & Cote, Inc.), Nathan Cote (Blow & Cote, Inc.) and Tim Parent (Parent Construction, Inc.).
The meeting opened at 1:05PM.
The purpose of this meeting was for Ruggiano Engineering to review with potential bidders the scope of work for this project.  The site visit provided contractors the opportunity to ask questions of Ruggiano Engineering.  Luke kept a list of the questions which will be answered and sent to all in attendance.
The meeting ended at 1:40PM.  Approved.
Unapproved minutes,
Tracey Morin
Selectboard Assistant
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